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Steven Liang

From: Anthony Trentalange <trentmgmt5@aol.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 15, 2023 4:22 PM
To: WaterRateBoard
Subject: Sewer run-off

External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender. 
________________________________ 
 
We would be more then happy to share our experiences, we are commercial property owners in NE and are annually being 
abused with storm water pention plan! 
Trent Properties 

 
19116 
Sent from my iPhone 




